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Hello, 

I recently came across the letter from CAS President Steven Armstrong regarding his proposal 
for including DE&I as a Professionalism topic. I want to express my support of his 
recommendation to create a separate Anti-Bias (or DE&I) category for required CE credits, and 
as a specific topic within the AAA USQS. I believe this will help make it more clear to members 
that diversity, equity, and inclusion are heavily valued within our society and community. I 
would also especially like to see an anti-bias training included in the Course on Professionalism. 
These types of trainings are vital to our success as an organization. I believe that DE&I 
education is crucial to upholding the integrity and reputation of the actuarial profession. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Brittni Gunnoe, ACAS, MAAA 

 


